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Dear Parents/Guardians
 
We hope that you and your families are all still well and managing to keep safe. We wanted to
start by thanking you for your fantastic support for the Afro Tech Week initiative. Kindly receive
hereto progress and feedback on some of the initiatives we communicated to you previously.
 

 
Africa Tech Week

The two-day virtual summit was a success, and we would
like to thank everyone who participated in the event. The
event was bursting with tech trends and practical insights
from speakers and acclaimed sponsors, the overarching
sentiment is one of gratitude and the outlook optimistic
future. The main focus was on the conceptualizing of
strategies for living in a digital world - a reality that has
abruptly arrived on the globe’s doorstep. We would like to
thank everyone who was able to attend the summit.
 

 
Workshops/Coding & Robotics classes

 

We would like to thank everyone who took part in the Coding
& Robotics classes as well as the workshops held between
the 24th and the 30th of April. We would also like to thank all
the teachers who have continued to work exceptionally hard
to ensure that our learners are able to continue to learn
Coding & Robotics. We urge parents to encourage their
children to take advantage of these free classes as they are
aimed at improving their problem-solving and computational
thinking skills.



If you want to unsubscribe, click here.

Afronovate Coding Competition

 
Due to popular demand, we have extended our Afronovate
competition deadline to the 20th June 2021. The
competition allows learners to use the skills they learned
from our Coding & Robotics lessons to solve problems in
their communities, or society at large.  We therefore strongly
urge more learners to use the extra time to showcase their
abilities to put theory into practice.
 
Please click the button below for the competition details.

Competition Details

General

Please do remember that the learners can continue to make use of our MsZora platform for
coding as well as our YouTube channel for past lessons.  Happy Learning!

 
Kind Regards,
The Africa Teen Geeks Team

https://share.sender.net/campaigns/2gGf/afronovate-afronovate-competition-details
https://www.mszora.co.za/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtxs2WThIb2cQd05p-Sqyrg
https://www.facebook.com/AfricaTeenGeeks
https://twitter.com/africateengeeks
https://www.instagram.com/africateengeeks/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtxs2WThIb2cQd05p-Sqyrg
https://www.linkedin.com/company/africa-teen-geeks-npc/

